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October 30, 1969

Mr. Harold Weisberg

Coq 4'Or Press

Route 8

Frederick, Maryland 21701

Dear Harold:

I am very appreciative of the enclosures which arrived along with your
letter of the 25th. I would greatly appreciate your making a name search on
H. L. Hunt, Nelson Bunker Hunt and Lemar Hunt. I am enclosing a check to
cover the photostating costs.

There are so many things to do here that I don't know where to start,
and of course, I like to do some hunting in the fall.

I just got back from the West Coast, but I didn't have a chance to talk
with Pete Noyes, etc.

Again, thanks for the attachments.
Best regards,
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¢ Paul M. Rothermel, Jr.
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